SEG summary

The January SEG meeting was held on Monday.  Kate Burch, our new Foundation Governor, joined us for the meeting.


Rev David continues to support staff training and completion of Self Evaluation Form in preparation for SIAMs.  As part of this it is planned to revisit the school values, including consultation with staff, pupils and parents.


The question explored was: How does the school’s theologically rooted Christian vision create a culture in which pupils and adults are treated well? The school’s commitment to equity as opposed to equality and it’s link to the school vision was discussed.  A staff wellbeing questionnaire-termly is in place and actioned.  Miss Deeny stated that she felt the school was a supportive environment to work in and help was given when it was asked for.  It was agreed that all the adults in school were invested in the vision after work over the last 2 terms.  Kate Burch explained how, in her role, she could support the sharing of ideas/resources across the C of E schools.


Miss Deeny shared the minutes from the January PEGs group.  The children felt their role included: making the school a better environment, fundraising and making changes to how school runs.  They want to restart the values certificate.  They have expressed the wish to run some lunchtime clubs themselves.  They would like to organise a sporting opportunity to fund raise.


The feedback from Ann Potter, who attended the latest Governor meeting at the school to audit safeguarding was positive, including the support provided for in crisis.  When speaking to the children about safe use of computers, all were confident how to access help in school and all the adults spoken to understood their safeguarding role.

